
From: "Czinkoczky Csaba" <CZINKOCZ@hpo.hu>
To: "K.-P. Wittig" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Mon, Mar 29, 1999  3:07 PM
Subject: SCIT strategic plan (SCIT 2431/00)

Dear Mr. Wittig,

I am glad to inform you that the Hungarian Patent Office nominates
Ms Ágnes Vadász, strategic program coordinator of HPO for
Hungarian contact person.

Her e-mail address is probably well known but I repeat it here:
vadasz@hpo.hu

Please note that HPO has no remark on the proposed strategic plan at
the time being.

Kind regard,

Csaba Czinkoczky
Head of Information Technology Department,
HPO

CC: <bendzsel@hpo.hu>, <vadasz@hpo.hu>, <tidrencz@hpo....


